
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
Our Ref: PQ/48469/21 
 
 
21 October 2021  
  

Deputy John Lahart 

Dáil Eireann  

Dublin 2  

 

RE:  The number of spinal fusion patients for Our Lady's Children's Hospital, Crumlin and Temple 

Street Children's University Hospital for the end of September 2021 or the latest date available 

currently waiting less than 4 months for treatment, 4 to 8 months and more than 8 months; and if he 

would provide the same information for other spinal patients. 

 
 
Dear Deputy Lahart 

 

In relation to your PQ, please find attached spreadsheet detailing Children’s Health Ireland (CHI) 
Scoliosis Summary of Waiting List for week ending Friday 8th October 2021. 

 

I trust this is of assistance to you. 

 
 

Your sincerely 

 

 

_____________________  

Joe Gannon 

Chief Operations Officer 

Email: joe.gannon@nchg.ie  

 

 

mailto:joe.gannon@nchg.ie

